
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

February 8, 2025 
Monthly Meeting 

 
Meeting was called to order at 8:30 by club President Shane Flanagan. 
 
Members present: Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZA, Shane – KE0APG, Andy – KF0CSI,  Terry L – W0TDL, 
Aaron – KT0Q, Frank – KF0ODS, Terry - KF0ATX, Remington – KF0IWI, Bill – WB0YWO, Monty – NR0A. 
 
The Minutes were read by Aaron.  Bill made a motion to accept. Dave B. seconded. It was carried by the 
club. 
 
The Treasurers Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Monty to accept. Terry L. seconded. It 
was carried by the club. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Testing Committee – Our next testing session will be at on February 15th at the Library. Testing is 
planned for 1:15pm. VE’s should let Monty know they will be there and arrive by 1:00pm 
 
Repeater Reports – We are still having some issues with the 440 computer. Aaron spent a few hours 
Friday working on it to no avail. Aaron and Shane will visit the site after to troubleshoot.   
 
Old Business 

 
Dues are still due. Please get them to Aaron as soon as possible. 
 
Winter Field Day – Terry R gave an update. 11 people were in attendance. Multipliers were given out for 
Antennas, Satellites, Remote Power, Remote Operations, CW, and Digital. In total, we had 18x 
multipliers and 35 contacts for a total of 738 points.   
 
The Library sent a nice note in response to receiving the ARRL books. Special thanks to Monty for 
getting the books ordered.  
 
New Business 
 
No New Business. 
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Shane won split the pot today. The total was $14 which he donated to the club. 
 
Future Dates 

 
Winter Field Day – January 25th and 26th 
February Meeting – February 8th 
Testing – February 15th  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:27 am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Treasurer/Secretary  

 


